
 

Minor Label Program Update: Printing labels 
Oregon Department of Consumer and Business Services sent this bulletin at 04/02/2020 02:08 PM PDT 

 
Having trouble viewing this email? View it as a Web page. 

Minor Label Program update: 
At this time the Building Codes Division is unable to print and mail minor labels. For those labels 
purchased during this time follow the process to make your own. 

How to make your own minor labels. 

*Note: This is a temporary service until the division is able to print and mail minor labels. 

 

You are subscribed to an email list for the Oregon Building Codes Division. The enclosed 
information was recently updated. This service is provided by the State of Oregon, DCBS, 
Building Codes Division. 
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